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I absolutely appose this bill. This is just another attempt to cut funding to from 

measure 110 grant recipients. My community has benefitted tremendously from the 

organizations who receive this funding. BIPOC (Black, Indigenous, People of Color) 

organizations have been afforded the opportunity to serve our community in ways 

that have never been done. To now cut this funding down even further would be a 

travesty. 


